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Committee Members: 

 Evelyn Hill-Enriquez 

  Maria Tsai 

 Deejay Santiago 

 Jim Ocampo, Chair 

 David Beydler 

  Tom Mauch 

 

 Michelle Dougherty, Co-Chair 

 Donna Necke 

 Dianne Rowley  

 

 Antoine Thomas 

 Nona Stokes 

 Sun Ezzell (Guest) 

 Lucy Deleon (Guest) 

 

ITEM 
 

DISCUSSION OUTCOME 

1. Review of 
Minutes  from 
March 11, 2015 
 

  The committee reviewed minutes from March 11th.  Minutes were approved with minor 

revisions. 

2. Planning Committee goals must be submitted by March 31st. The 

Committee wrote out all goals for this academic year and 

connected them to the College goals.  

M. Dougherty will send the goals to the 

Committee.   

3. AWE Multiple 
Measures (MM) 
Study and Change 
in MM Criteria 

At the last meeting, we voted to change the MM number from 2 

to 3.  

E. Hill-Enriquez noted that the success rates for 68 and 1A were 

not affected as drastically; therefore she proposed that we leave 

the number for 68 and 1A at 2 and make the change only for 

students MMing into 67. 

The whole committee altered recommendation from the last 

meeting to leave the points for English 68 and 1A at 2 but to 

M. Dougherty will take this back to 

English at the next department meeting 

for a vote on April 7. 

After the English Department votes, J. 

Ocampo will draft a proposal to take to 

SP&S.  

 



change the points required to place into 67 from 2 to 3. 

 

4. AWE Placement 

Satisfaction Survey 

 

J. Ocampo asked what some of the data indicated. M. Tsai 

clarified that there was a typo with the date, so 2009 should 

have been 2014.  

 

 

5. Multiple Measures 
Update  

This was discussed earlier with the Multiple Measures changes.   

6. Test Approval 
Proposals and 
Appeal 

Chemistry test item analysis has been completed. 

Math and LERN faculty are working on test item analysis for 

math. 

Math Test Placement Satisfaction Surveys have been distributed 

to faculty. 

 

 

7. Updates Continuing Ed: D. Necke reported that 270 high school students 

attended math and English boot camps from January-March of 

2015.  

There were no other updates.   

Meeting was adjourned at 4:30PM.  

 

Next meeting: April 8, 2015   2:30 pm     

 


